
Notices 
 

APCM Elections 
Congratulations to our newly elected churchwarden Margaret Taylor and to Dave 

Smith who is continuing in the role. We also express our sincere thanks to Peter 
Garside for the dedication and hard work he brought to the role of churchwarden 

over the past four very eventful years. We thank our retiring PCC members Sue 

Saville and Philippa Logan, and congratulate our new PCC members Frances 
Farrar and Diana Harrison and our new deanery synod rep Janet Masters. Please 

pray for the work of the PCC and our next meeting which will be on Wednesday 
July 7th. Laura’s ‘Vicar’s Report’ is available on the APCM web-page.  

 
Sunday June 6th 

10am Parish Eucharist. Fruits of the Spirit: Joy 
6pm Choral Evensong (no pre-booking needed) 

 
Climate Sunday: Sunday June 13th 

10am Parish Eucharist. Climate Sunday. Fruits of the Spirit: Goodness 
Preacher: Revd Charlotte Bannister-Parker 

3pm Forest Church for Families (repeat service on Sunday 27th June) 
 

 

Forest Church for Tots 
We are delighted to be holding some outdoor sessions for babies, toddlers, 

preschoolers and their grown-ups: we look forward to seeing some of our regular 
Tuesday morning families, and hopefully some new families too! Tuesdays 

@10am starting June 8th. For more details and to book a place please email Revd 
Laura: vicar@hthq.uk 

 
Blues Service 

A Blues Service will be held on Sunday 27th June at 6pm – the first since 
lockdown! Please sign up to attend in the normal way. 

 
Fundraising Events 

We hope that fundraising events will be possible again this summer, and our 
events team are planning some tea and drinks parties over the summer period. 

We hope to kick things off with an afternoon garden party at the Vicarage on 

Sunday July 4th from 3pm-5pm. Laura and Dominic would be very grateful for 
some help with the catering and organisation: please get in touch if you can 

help!  
 

New sound system feedback 
We would welcome feedback from anyone in the congregation who is 

experiencing any difficulties hearing the service in whatever part of the church 
they have been sitting in, since the new sound system was installed. Please 

email Helen in the Parish Office or ring her on Thursday morning on 762931. 
 

Christian Aid Week Total 

https://www.hthq.uk/annual-parochial-church-meeting/
mailto:vicar@hthq.uk
https://www.hthq.uk/sign-up-for-an-upcoming-service/


This year we collected a total of £1450 in Christian Aid Week. £413 was collected 
at the Farmers Market and £1037 in church and through the JustGiving page. 

Well done and a special thank you to the collectors and singers who braved a 
very wet Saturday at the Farmers' Market.  

 
OxClean 2021.  

Later than usual owing to the lockdown, this will take place next Saturday 5th 
June starting from Quarry Hollow at 2 pm. As in previous years we are joining 

the litter picking event organised by the Friends of Headington Quarry. 
 

Church Yard working parties  
We can now have Workparties again, so we could start regular ones on the 

second Saturday of each month 10 -12 noon, the next one being 12th June, 
weather permitting. Please contact Susan Houlton (744896) if you would like to 

take part.  

 
Morning Prayer: Weekly on Mondays at 9am 

Morning Prayer will now take place in church again, but will break for half term 
and resume on Monday 7th June. 

 
Prayers for Hope and Healing: Weekly on Thursdays at 8.30pm 

A chance to pause for a time of shared silence, as we hold one another and our 
world in God’s compassionate gaze.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84521812373?pwd=ZTVkaFZZV25Ba3ZaYXR3RVQ1
MEJMdz09 

Meeting ID: 845 2181 2373 Passcode: 738378 
 

Eco Church Resources 
The Eco Team have put together a list of interesting webinars on environmental 

issues from various sources. Please see this link for more details: 

https://www.hthq.uk/eco-church-resources/' Eco Resources: webinars to watch 
in June' will be the next batch. 

 
 

Holy Trinity Headington Quarry  
An open door between heaven and earth,  

showing God’s love to all. 
Contact us 

Vicar: Revd Dr Laura Biron-Scott 
vicar@hthq.uk   01865 762835 

Associate Priest: Revd Prof Rob Gilbert 
associatepriest@hthq.uk 

Licensed Lay Minister:  Joan Walding LLM 
layminister@hthq.uk 

Parish Office: office@hthq.uk  01865 762931 

Churchwardens: wardens@hthq.uk  
Website:   www.hthq.org.uk 
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